
30th Annual “Tulare Student Art Show” 
March 1 – March 10, 2018 

 

The Heritage Art Gallery at the Tulare Historical Museum is excited to 
announce the 30th Annual “Tulare Student Art Show.” 

Tulare students from 3rd-12th grades exhibit hundreds of amazing pieces of art 
which they have tirelessly worked on throughout the school year. 

Reception for the artistswill be Thursday, March 1, 2018from 4:00–6:00pm.The 
reception is open to the public and is free of charge. 

Hours of operation are 10:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. Thursday – Saturday. In addition 
to our regular hours, we will be open the third Sunday of the month for free, 

during the months of September – May.  Admission to the Heritage Art Gallery 
is always free. 

 


